
To Whom It May Concern; 

 

It is a pleasure to write a reference letter for Vicki Dunnam. I first met Vicki when she 

was employed by McMurry University as the on-line learning specialist and later she 

became the Director of Online Education. Vicki was instrumental in helping me 

transition my course from the standard classroom to a more technological advanced 

course, which the students found engaging, which enhanced their learning. The transition 

was helpful for me as well, as I became more computer knowledgeable by working with 

Vicki. Vicki was well respected during her tenure at McMurry and many were saddened 

by her departure, of which I was one. 
 

Vicki is well educated and informed regarding the various on-line learning platforms 

utilized in education. If a problem arose, it took little time before she discovered the 

answer and implemented the solution. Not only was she a good problem solver, she was 

also quite progressive and pushed the boundaries of on-line education, continually 

challenging me. Vicki’s expertise was known throughout campus, she was called upon 

by countless faculty and staff for help and guidance, which she readily gave. Vicki was a 

role model and example for her peers and colleagues. 
 

Vicki embodies passion and intelligence. She is both diligent in her work and cared for 

her colleagues. She enjoys a challenge and promotes active discussion and learning. 

Vicki would be a talented asset. I am happy to recommend Vicki for your current 

position and hope you give serious consideration to her. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Janet McMurray DAT, ATC/LAT 

Assistant Professor/Kinesiology Dept. 

McMurry University 
 


